

Pawtucket School Department
Administration Building
286 Main Street
Pawtucket, Rhode Island 02862-0388
Phone (401) 729-6300 Fax (401) 727-1641
TDD (401) 729-6338

Dr. Cheryl McWilliams Superintendent of Schools

February 7, 2023

Dear Winters Families,

We are continuing to work with Gilbane Building Company to repair and reopen Winters Elementary School as soon as possible. However, due to the damage to the building and the clean up process, Distance Learning will continue for the remainder of this week. Please be sure your children log into their Google Classrooms and participate in virtual learning with their teachers. Food services will remain at the same drive up locations as today.

For planning purposes, please be aware that we will continue to provide updates with regard to in person learning for next week. We are working with RIDE to determine the best course of action for our students and staff.

Thank you for your continued patience as we realize this is not an ideal situation. Please be assured that our goal is to get our students and staff back into their school for in person learning as soon as possible.

Thank you for your understanding,

Lisa Benedetti-Ramzi

Lisa Benedetti-Ramzi Acting Superintendent